
CURTOLA PARK & RIDE HUB

CASUAL CARPOOL SERVICE 
DURING CURTOLA PARK AND 
RIDE LOT CONSTRUCTION
Construction of the new SolTrans Curtola Park and Ride Hub is 
expected to begin on Monday, June 30, 2014. Limited parking will be 
available at the lot during construction. 

The construction will be done in four phases and is expected to last 24 months. 

The first phase of the construction will be in the center part of the parking 
lot. Due to this work, beginning Monday, June 30, the casual carpool will be 
relocated to north side of Maine Street between Mare Island Way and Santa 
Clara Street. See map location below.

For additional information about the project, please call (707) 553-4855 or visit: 
http://www.soltransride.com/planning/current-projects/soltrans-curtola-park-ride-hub/
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